
From: Liam Toland [mailto:liam@heatonplanning.co.uk]  
Sent: 06 March 2020 09:50 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Cc: 'Freddie Holt' 
Subject: RE: Balcombe Application WSCC/071/19 
 
Morning Chris, 
 
I can confirm that Angus Energy are agreeable to an extension of time until 27 March 2020. 
 
Regards 
 
Liam Toland 

T: 01157 848 549 
M: 07864 297587 
 
Heaton Planning Limited 
9 The Square, Keyworth, Nottinghamshire, NG12 5JT 
 

 
 
www.heatonplanning.co.uk 

 
From: Chris Bartlett  
Sent: 05 March 2020 15:17 
To: Liam Toland <liam@heatonplanning.co.uk> 
Subject: Balcombe Application WSCC/071/19 
 
Dear Liam, 
 
The application will be taken to the March 24 Planning Committee.  I would 
therefore be grateful if you could agree with me an extension of time until 27 
March 2020. 
 
Kind regards, 
Chris Bartlett 
Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 
West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
Internal: 26946| External: 0330 222 6946 
E-mail: chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk | Web: www.westsussex.gov.uk  

 
LEGAL DISCLAIMER  
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it 
has come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it to 
anyone else nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to 
ensure emails and attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before 
opening any attachment.  

 

http://www.heatonplanning.co.uk/
http://www.westsussex.gov.uk/
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